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September 18, 2020 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING THE PUBLIC HEARING TO BE HELD ON SEPTEMBER 22, 2020 IN 
CONNECTION WITH 804 KAR 4:415 “DIRECT SHIPPER LICENSE” FILED BY THE DEPARTMENT OF 
ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE CONTROL TO BE CONDUCTED VIA ZOOM VIDEO CONFERENCE 
 
 
Please take note that the Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control (“ABC”) will hold a public hearing on 
804 KAR 4:415 “Direct shipper license” at 9:00 AM on Tuesday, September 22, 2020, via live video 
teleconference. Pursuant to Senate Bill 150 (signed by Governor Beshear effective March 30, 2020), and 
Executive Order 2020-257 (Healthy at Home), the public will not be able to attend public hearings in 
person. However, the public and the media can access the hearings on YouTube via the following broadcast 
link at https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC-HE7AcTkK__e82yyMkJS-g/live. 
 
Those who wish to attend and speak regarding the above regulation will need to do so via Zoom video 
conference. It is recommended that the individuals who want to speak at the hearing download the Zoom 
app prior to joining the hearing. Instructions for participation in the video conference hearing will be 
provided to any person who wishes to be heard on 804 KAR 4:415 “Direct shipper license.”  
 
If you wish to be heard regarding this regulation, email joshua.newton@ky.gov and you will be provided 
instructions to join via home computer, mobile app, or telephone.  
 
ABC will continue to accept written comments until 11:59 PM, September 30, 2020. 
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